BUDGET MEETING, JULY 20,2017

Mayor Chuck Turbiville called special budget meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. on July 20, 2017 at
City Hall, 102 Sherman Street, Deadwood, South Dakota. Mayor Turbiville called the meeting
to order with the following members present: Department Heads, Commissioners David Ruth
Jr., Mark Speirs, Charlie Struble and Gary Todd. Departments presented requests and Capital
Improvement Project list was reviewed, including potential costs of upcoming Highway 14
project. During discussion of 2018 Public Buildings budget, Mayor Turbiville appointed Gary
Todd and David Ruth Jr. to meet with members of Deadwood History Inc. regarding existing
agreements with HARCC and Days of 76 Museum.

After all requests were presented, Finance Officer was directed to provide a summary by fund for
additional Commission review.
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Charles M Turbiville, Mayor




